
 
 

 

Holy Rosary Primary School 
White Hills 

 

Schedule of Fees and Charges 
 

2024 School Fee Structure 
The School Fee Structure has been set for the 2024 school year.  The Fees and Levies have been determined by the 
Principal and verified by the School Advisory Board, paying particular attention to the needs and circumstances of the 
community, along with the ongoing and long-term strategic plan of the school.  
 

2024 School Fees:  
 

 Family Fee   
Capital & 

Maintenance Fee 
1 Child $1,288.00  Family $550.00 

2 Children $1,932.00    

3 Children +  $2,254.00    
 
 

 Further Costs for each Grade Level  
 

  Curriculum & ICT Levy   Camps, Sports & 
Excursion (CSE) Levy 

Foundation  $295.00  Foundation  $190.00 

Grade 1  $295.00  Grade 1  $190.00 

Grade 2 $305.00  Grade 2 $210.00 

Grade 3 $335.00  Grade 3 $280.00 

Grade 4  $310.00  Grade 4  $390.00 

Grade 5 $310.00  Grade 5 $460.00 

Grade 6 $320.00  Grade 6 $630.00 
 

Curriculum & ICT Levy 
This levy covers part of the cost of supplies and resources for classrooms and specialist classes, eg. Art, Music and Drama, 
Library and Languages. It also assists the school to provide computers and iPads for use across the school.  
 

Camps, Sports & Excursion (CSE) Levy 
This levy covers part of the costs associated with the provision of Camps, Excursions, Incursions and Physical Education 
Programs 
 

Payment of School Fees & Levies 
The range of educational opportunities and experiences has been offered within the context of our budget. It will 
therefore be important that payment of fees and levies are honoured. We are very aware of the rising costs for families 
and this is given careful consideration in the process of setting school fees and levies. However due to Government school 
funding agreements, there is an expectation that Catholic school communities contribute to the cost of education. In 
order to assist families we encourage payment via direct debit. This allows for regular payments to be made equally over 
the year. Please note: If your current payment arrangement is direct debit, you will receive a letter shortly with your 
revised payment amount for the 2024 school year. For all other forms of payment excluding direct debit and Centrepay, 
fees must be paid in full by 30th of April. If any families are experiencing difficulty in paying, they are asked to meet with 
the Principal to discuss other possible arrangements. 
 

Payment Options for School Fees & Levies 
All fees and levies for the year will be billed at the start of the school year.  Families will receive a school fee statement 
in early February 2024. The school provides a number of payment options for payment of school fees and levies.   

Cash or cheque (accepted via the office)  
  Direct Debit (fortnightly) 
  Direct payment into school bank account 

Centrepay (Centrelink payments)          


